Notice of Preliminary

o PUBLIC MEETING
MaineDOT IN AUBURN

To Discuss Reconstruction
of Park Avenue

Thursday, March 6, 2014
From: 6:00 — 8:00 p.m.

Located At the
Auburn City Hall
Community Room
Room 206
60 Court Street
Auburn, Maine 04210

Please join MaineDOT at a preliminary public meeting to discuss the
proposed reconstruction of Park Avenue beginning at Lake Street and
extending 1.0 miles to Summer Street.

Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities. Auxiliary
aids will be provided upon advance request.

Any inquiries regarding this project may be directed to the attention of
Paul Mac Donald, Project Manager Il , Maine Department of
Transportation, Highway Program, 24 Child Street, 16 State House
Station, Augusta, Maine 04333-0016. Telephone: (207) 624-3330.
Email: paul.macdonald@maine.qov.

Work Identification Number 019259.00
Federal Aid Project Number STP-1925(900)
TTY Users Dial Maine Relay 711




